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Anya Grahn

From: Tim Henney
Sent: Wednesday, March 29, 2017 10:53 AM
To: Polly Samuels McLean; Anya Grahn
Subject: Fwd: Opposed to outdoor event space above Kimball

 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Jule Thomas <jtwerks@yahoo.com> 
Date: March 28, 2017 at 7:42:18 PM MDT 
To: "council_mail@parkcity.org" <council_mail@parkcity.org> 
Subject: Opposed to outdoor event space above Kimball 
Reply-To: Jule Thomas <jtwerks@yahoo.com> 

Dear Council Member, 
 
I wanted to voice my objection to the proposed outdoor event space above 
Kimball.  A Park Record article of 3/28 stated that "Park City staffers 
support" the proposed event space.  It refers to Anya Grahn as the Planner 
who drafted the report.  I don't know where Anya lives, but I know that 
many property owners in the area of Kimball do not support the outdoor 
event space.   
 
As a homeowner of homes in Old Town and Snyderville Basin, I believe our 
government representatives should heed and protect the interests of Park 
City stakeholders and property owners.  I'm asking you to stand and protect 
the quality of life of Park City property owners and our visiting tourists, and 
to protect the valued charm of Old Town.  Outdoor party places that are 
allowed to host hundreds of people nightly do not equate to anything 
relating to charm.  
 
The City turned down Kimball Art Center's redesign and by doing so caused 
Old Town to lose a valued cultural anchor for the area.  The City has 
approved a permit for an outdoor party space that can host hundreds of 
people nightly and will create nothing less than outdoor noise pollution for 
surrounding residences.  Where is the good thinking in either of these 
choices? 
 
I applaud the residents who have filed the appeal, and hope that you, as a 
Council Member, correct a poor choice on the City's behalf and refuse the 
permit. 
 
With Regards, 
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Julie Thomas 


